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                                      31st May, 2017
Ashok Kumar Harit

Deputy Secretary

Medical Council of India

Pocket-14, Sector-18, Dwarka

New Delhi-110077

The Delhi Medical Council examined a complaint of Shri Kuldeep Kumar, C-1/39, Vijay Enclave, New Delhi-110045, forwarded by the Medical Council of India, alleging professional misconduct on the part of doctors of Indian Spinal Injuries Center, Vasant Kunj, New Delhi and Fortis Hospital, Vasant Kunj, New Delhi.

It is noted that on an earlier occasion in response to a notice from Delhi Medical Council seeking legible copy of advertisement with details of newspaper /magazine in which they were published as alluded in the complaint, the complainant had intimated that he had submitted the original copies of advertisement to the Medical Council of India.  Subsequently, the Delhi Medical Council vide its letters dated 31st August, 2015 and 15th October, 2015 had sought the legible copy of advertisements with details of newspaper /magazine in which they were published as alluded to in the complaint pertaining to this matter, from the Medical Council of India.

It is  further noted that inspite of aforementioned letters sent to the Medical Council of India for providing aforesaid documents to the Delhi Medical Council; the Medical Council of India has not provided the aforesaid documents to the Delhi Medical Council, till date.  It is observed that in absence of aforementioned documents, the Delhi Medical Council is not in a position to determine this matter, hence, the same stands closed.  

(Dr. Girish Tyagi)

Secretary

Copy to :- Shri Kuldeep Kumar, C-1/39, Vijay Enclave, New Delhi-110045
